Footpath Report 19th May 2025

SCC Upgrade

As you are all aware, the GUC queried the laying of the compound at the entry to the Charity Meadow with the footpath adjacent to the school. I had written to Julie Bell, the GUC Chair to explain and followed up with a chat at the Book Sale.

I have since inspected the area and although it has extended a bit further that I had thought, I didn't feel that it was a big issue. It does look a bit loose, but hopefully in time, this will settle.

The GUC were going to discuss this at their meeting last Friday, I have not heard the outcome, not sure of their feedback.

I have emailed James Pickering the SCC PROW Manager to update him of the possible issue. I have attached some photos of the entrance to the Charity Meadow.

Footpath Conditions

I reported at the last meeting that two trees had fallen and partially blocked the FP 54. I can confirm that I have now had a reply from SCC to inform me that the trees will be cut to remove the hazard.

Footpath Cutting

As Richard Adams has confirmed that he has Public Liability Insurance, he will be able to make a start on the cutting.

FP Posts/Signs

The list is still outstanding. I have requested a couple of waymarkers that I can install where necessary, so awaiting delivery.

Martyn Bryant Gislingham Footpath Warden